DEPARTMENT OF STATE U@’i
Washington, D.C. 20520

October 9, l§74
To: Mr. Rogers
Subject: Your Meeting with Don Fraser
Bl

I believe it would be desirable to tell Don that you
have seen the two attached documents: the Human Rights
in Chile hearings, just published, and the Human Rights
in the World Community report, put out by Don's Sub-
committee in March.

On the Human Rights in Chile hearings, I recommend
noting the first page list of Committee and Subcommittee
members, the list of witnesses, and the meeting with
Harry Shlaudeman (pps. 109-138) If you do not have time
for that much, please note the marked portion of page 110
(paper clipped) and at least scan pps. 122-137.

In the Human Rights in the World Community report I
recommend reading the short preface (paper clipped) plus pps.
1 through 8. You will note that some of the Subcommittee's
29 recommendations have already been implemented. For
example, with reference to recommendation 5, each of the
five Regional Bureaus has a Human Rights Officer. As you
know, I am the ARA representative. I work closely with the
Assistant Legal Adviser for Human Rights (L/HR),

Charles Runyon, an excellent man who is doing a first

class job. Most of the drafting of the Human Rights in the
World Community report was done by John Salzberg, a good
chap who works for Don and who will be present at today's
meeting.

George Lister

Attachments: %:Z///

As stated
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